
Council Member Phil McDuffee Projects and Priorities 

 

 Installing a new sprinkler system in the park. The existing system is old and 

inadequate leaving some spots in the park not watered at all. Public Works has 

done their best to repair and enhance the existing system but the system or at 

least large parts of it need 

 Hiring a firm or consultants to identify and plan options for improving the parking 

and driveways in the upper park. This would likely include reconfiguring a portion 

of the fencing along the eastern edge of Hatley Fields 3,4,&5. 

 Hiring a firm or consultants to help determine the types and placement of trees in 

the upper park. 

 Hiring a firm or consultants to make recommendations and/or provide designs for 

ways to beautify the entrance to the upper park. 

 I would like to add an agenda item for the next Park Commission meeting. It is the 

possibility to add a water station on the inside of the fences on fields 3,4,&5. This 

station should have an automatic cutoff and would link to the line that is currently 

feeding the dog water station and fountain on the outside of the fence. This station 

would probably be placed in a corner of the Sally Port entrance to fields 3,4&5.  

Attached is a picture of the rough concept but the pictured station does not have 

an automatic water cutoff. 

 

 


